January 24, 2024


Mr. Josh Sande



My name is Ms. JoAnn Florez and I live in West St. Paul, MN 55118.

I would like to ask you to oppose HF 1930 and SF 1813.  I believe that legalizing physician assisted suicide is wrong and will be detrimental to our state and our country.  The lack of morality happening in our United States is appalling and hurtful to our country and way of life.  I fear for the lives of our citizens and our future generation.  Without respect for life in any context is against our basic nature and starts our families, country and Christion values in a downward spiral.  I believe that only God has the right to take innocent life and I fear the repercussions assisted suicide will have.

Thank you for the opportunity to allow me to state my firm beliefs and ask you to prayerfully consider this legislation.


